STATE OF NEVADA TOBACCO RETAIL DEALER'S LICENSE

DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION
Issued Date: 01/01/2025 Taxpayer ID: 1006764372-009
Expiration Date: 12/31/2025 Correspondence ID: 2400017103093
Date: 01/17/2013
THIS LICENSE:

IS NOT TRANSFERABLE.
IS VOID IF ALTERED.
IS NOT ISSUED IN LIEU OF ANY LOCALLY

GOLDEN GATE GASOLINE REQUIRED
16580 WEDGE PKWY STE 300 BUSINESS LICENSE, PERMIT OR
RENO NV 89511-3258 REGISTRATION.

IS VALID UNLESS CANCELLED OR REVOKED.

Current License Location
AS DEFINED BY NRS CHAPTER 370 GOLDEN GATE GASOLINE

19990 THOMAS CREEK RD
Signature M

RENO NV 89511-6733
MUST BE DISPLAYED IN PUBLIC VIEW AT LICENSE LOCATION

(Detach Here)

Attached is your NEVADA TOBACCO RETAIL DEALER'S LICENSE.
A single number, the TID (Taxpayer Identification Number), identifies a taxpayer for MOST tax types. Please use your TID
and LOC (Location Number) in correspondence or telephone calls to the Department.

As stated on the application or renewal, this license is valid from 01/01/2013 to 12/31/2025.

The Department of Taxation has forms, publications and information available via the internet at hitps://tax.nv.gov.

This license authorizes the holder to sell tobacco products to any consumer in this state. All retailers must purchase
tobacco products from only Nevada Licensed Wholesale Cigarette Dealers and Nevada Licensed Other Tobacco Products
Wholesale Dealers who hold a current license. No cigarettes or roll your own tobacco products shall be sold within the
borders of this state that are not listed on the Nevada Tobacco Directory. Non-compliance of NRS Chapter 370 may result

in the seizure of contraband product.

This Nevada Tobacco Retail Dealer's License has been issued pursuant to an application or renewal duly filed and
payment of prescribed fees and bond if applicable. This License shall be considered valid unless canceled, suspended or

revoked for good cause in accordance with Title 32.

OFFICE LOCATION:

Nevada Department of Taxation
3850 Arrowhead Drive, 2nd Floor
Carson City, Nevada 89706
(775) 684-2000

In the event of an address change, please notify the Department of Taxation immediately in order to direct any
correspondence to your new address.




